
      WELCOME TO 

  

TAILGATING PARKING LOT 

(Opens Friday at 6:00 PM) 
 

THE SAFTEY AND ENJOYMENT OF ALL CAN BE POSSIBLE 
BY FOLLOWING THESE BASIC GUIDELINES: 

 

 KEEP ALL OF YOUR PROPERTY INSIDE THE YELLOW LINES, INCLUDING CAMPER AND RV SLIDEOUTS. 

 NO FIRES ALLOWED OTHER THAN THOSE IN PERSONAL GRILLS. 

 DISPOSE OF ALL ASHES, HOT OR COLD, IN THE BLACK BARRELS PROVIDED. 

 DISPOSE OF ALL GREASE IN THE GREASE BINS PROVIDED. 

 BAG YOUR TRASH IN THE BAGS PROVIDED UPON ENTRY AS WELL AS YOUR BAGS, IF NEEDED. 

 DISPOSE OF TRASH IN WHITE BARRELS PROVIDED OR PLACE BAGGED TRASH NEXT TO BARRELS. 

 DO NOT DRIVE STAKES OF ANY TYPE INTO THE ASPHALT. 

 NO FOUR WHEELERS OR OTHER MOTORIZED VEHICLES, OTHER THAN HANDICAP SCOOTERS, ARE 

PERMITTED.  HOWEVER, GOLF CARTS ARE PERMITTED.  DRIVERS MUST HAVE VALID DRIVER LICENSE 

AND PURCHASE A $5.00 PERMIT UPON ENTERING.  PERMIT SHALL REMAIN VISABLE ON CART AT ALL 

TIMES.  EITHER A GOLF CART OR ANOTHER VEHICLE WILL BE PERMITTED ON A RV PASS, BUT NOT 

BOTH.  GOLF CARTS MUST REMAIN IN THE TAILGATE LOT BEFORE, DURING AND AFTER EVENT. 

 OUT AND IN WILL NOT BE PERMITTED ON EVENT DAY, LOT CLOSES AT 10:00 AM DAY AFTER GAME. 

REMAINING VEHICLES ARE SUBJECT TO TOW. 

 NO SELLING OF FOOD, BEVERAGES AND/OR NOVILTIES ALLOWED, VIOLATORS WILL BE EJECTED.   

 NO PETS ALLOWED IN LOT, EXCEPT FOR HEALTH ASSISTANCE DOGS. 

 KEEP YOUR PARKING PASS WITH YOUR VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES. 

 LOUD NOISE AND/OR VULGAR LANGUAGE WILL NOT BE TOLERATED, VIOLATORS WILL BE EJECTED. 

THANK YOU FOR ADHERING TO THE GUIDELINES ABOVE, IF YOU SHOULD HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,                                  

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT THE STADIUM OFFICE AT 601 354 6021. 



Please do not dispose any grease nor food on the 

ground or in any other tailgating spaces.   

                        

Please dispose all cooking oil in the oil receptacles  

that have been provided. 

Oil Receptables are located along fenceline & on RV Row H. 

                              
 

Violators will be fine $300 and will be prohibit from 

tailgating for the remaining 2019 Football Season. 

Thank you for your cooperation &  

your continuous support of THEE JSU TIGERS! 

         


